


I oppose to the incinerator in western Sydney. I live in Erskine Park and work in Huntingwood. I'd 
be forever in the too close to be comfortable zone. I'm concerned for my children who attend 
school in Erskine Park due to the pollutants and am concerned that my home which I have 
heavily invested in in the 19 years that I have lived in it will decrease in value due to how close 
we will be to this monstrosity. Please do not allow this to go ahead. 


